Galesburg City Council
Monday September 13, 2010

Mayor Rick Halvorson, Council Members: Dan Caswell, Jeff Voltz, and Mark Johnson were present.  Minutes from August meeting were read and Voltz motioned to approve them as read and Caswell seconded.  Financial statements were presented to the council and Voltz motioned to approve them and Johnson seconded.  

Bills were presented to the council.  
General account:  Traill Co Treasurer 200.00, Deborah Nobliski 261.22, Mark Johnson 45.74, Marlowe Workin 45.74, Farmers Union 108.44, Ameripride 72.20, Traill Tribune 78.08, Farm Plan 2.84, Fargo Linoleum 2915.69, Alton Anderson 308.75, Ottertail 371.17, Voltz Fix-It 490.03, Kevin Hansen, 292.50 and Don Jacobson 321.84.
Utility account:  Ken Voltz 240.11, Ottertail 112.02, Voltz Fix-It 100.00, Traill Rural Water 2450.43, Brager Disposal 830.75, and ND Public Health 16.00
Voltz motioned to approve the bills and Caswell seconded.

Old business:  Sign in city need to be replaced.  We will be contacting the highway dept to replace signs in town.

New business:  Now that the Hall looks like new we will be setting up a meeting to discuss the rules for renting the Memorial Hall. The event rent for the Hall will be $50.00 per event.

Another lot in the Mobile park will be sold by quick deed.

Jerome from Traill Water discussed with the council about our water projects.  The city will take over again the water billing. We will set up a drop box at the Hall. Deborah Nobliski will be in charge of the water bill again.

It was suggested that the Horse stand at the City park be given to Kendall Johnson. This was tabled until next meeting for further discussion.

The 2011 Budget was proposed to the council.  Caswell motioned to approve and Johnson seconded.

Snow removal will be put out for bids in October.  Please tell anyone interested to send a quote to City of Galesburg, PO Box 141, Galesburg, ND.  

With all business concluded the meeting was adjourned with a motion by Caswell and second by Voltz.

October meeting will be held on October 11th at 7:30 pm.

For Hall rental please leave a message with Deborah Nobliski at 701-488-2780 or email her your request at Deborah.nobliski@gmail.com.  

Rick Halvorson, Mayor
Deborah Nobliski, Auditor
